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Katherine Douglas -
From: M.J. Ausanka <mja551@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2024 11:52 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Proposed Minimum $26 Agriculture Wage

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,
I am a Santa Barbara raised citizen who has lived in my present home in Montecito for 40 years.

| am contacting you to OPPOSE your recently proposed $26 Agriculture Wage. If implemented, this excessive pay would
devastate our county’s agriculture and economy!

Please DO NOT pass this wage increase!
Sincerely,

M J Ausanka
8 September, 2024



Katherine Douglas

From: Pat Fish <patfish@luckyfish.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2024 11:49 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: Farm Worker $26 minimum wage

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

| believe that your passing the recent legislation calling for this hugely inflated hourly wage will bankrupt a vital segment

of our local economy.
| strongly urge reconsideration of this error in judgement.

patfish@luckyfish.com



Katherine Douglas

From: sstlilac (null) <sstlilac@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 9:22 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: Wage increase

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please vote against the exorbitant pay increase for agricultural workers.
Thank you
Sharon & Ron Toth

Sent from my iPhone



